
The police is going to have a new crime scene investigation 

 

Budapest Police Headquarters is going to have a new crime scene investigation on 10 June 

2019 on the base of the criminal procedure law on the longship ’Viking Sigyn’ involved in the 

accident occurred on 29 May 2019. 

 

To search for further evidences and to clear the circumstances of the case the investigation 

team of Budapest Police Headquartes is going to have a new crime scene investigation in the 

afternoon hours of 10 June 2019 on the longship ’Viking Sigyn’ which had arrived according 

to the schedule to the harbour of Visegrad town.  
 


